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Parking Restrictions   
No parking allowed along eastside of 
Concord Ave between 141st & 142nd     
On/About Thursday, September 1st – Wednesday 
September 14th      
In accordance with local regulations, parking will not be allowed on the eastside of Concord Ave 
between 141st Street and 142nd Street. All work conducted will be done with proper oversight. Efforts 
will be taken to minimize noise and dust impacts and work will be monitored for potential 
environmental impacts. This work will require no parking access for approximately two weeks.         

 
If you have any questions, concerns, or 
would like to learn more about this 
DDC Project, please call the 
Community Construction Liaison: 

 

Leonardo Coello      
Mobile # 914-819-2153 
TheBronxCCL@BBJNYC.com 

 
 

During non-construction hours, please contact 
311 for non-emergency city services. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions 
(weather, field conditions, etc.) it may become 
necessary to change some scheduled work 
locations and operations. 

 
 
 
 

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing 
this project on behalf of the NYC Department of Correction. 

Eric Adams 
Mayor 

Thomas Foley, P.E. 
Commissioner 
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